Bar History Committee of the LI.A 2022

As noted in the Pennsylvania Bar Association Charter, Article III, a primary purpose is:

“TO PERPETUATE THE HISTORY OF THE PROFESSION AND THE MEMORY OF
ITS MEMBERS”

The LLA Bar History Committee strives to achieve and foster this purpose with_input,
interest and involvement which is encouraged. The LLA and the Committee continue to update
biographies, identification and sketches, maintained and coordinated through Gary Weber and
Michelle Frey, Executive Director.

There were no scheduled meetings of the Committee during this year. A new LLA
Composite picture and printed Directory were coordinated and made available.

We are deeply appreciative of the ongoing efforts of Gary Weber and LLA Executive
Director, Michelle Frey. Again, Job well done!

During 2021 and 2022, there were no noted deaths of past and current members of the
Association and no Memorial Services were held.

The LLA and our committee continue to update biographies, identification and sketches
maintained and coordinated through Gary Weber, Esquire. All members of the association are
encouraged to review their own biographies regularly and to provide updates and anecdotal
information for our deceased members.

Active members and other interested and concerned persons are encouraged to assist the
Bar History Committee and the LLA Executive Committee with input and interest to assist the
ongoing efforts to perpetuate the history and memories of our County Bar and our local
community experiences.

Respectfully submitted,
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Charles F. Greevy, 111, Chairman

Date: DecemberiO, 2022



